MEDIA RELEASE
CENTRAL BANK ANNOUNCES TENDER TO RE-DESIGN WEBSITE

Dili, 25 September 2013 - The Central Bank announced today that a Request for Proposals to re-
design its website has been issued.

The current design and concept conform to the pre-BCTL time. The current platform is beginning to
show its age and the institution wishes to move towards a new content management framework
that is dynamic, modern and easy to manage and conform to BCTL design standard. The website
currently updates daily exchange rate and economy and statistic data on periodic basis. These
data are stored in access database and are searchable with criteria. News and subscription
feature are prominent on the home page

The announcement of the tender is also aimed to encourage dynamic and resourceful Timorese to
contribute to the building of the institution. International tenders are welcome as well.

The full detail on the request for proposal is available on BCTL website: www.bancocentral.tl

[ENDS}

For further information please contact Procurement Manager, Mr. Tomas Gusmao,
tomas.gusmaolat]bancocentral.tl or phone +(670) 331 3718.



